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Ottava, July 31, 1912.

sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
108-17

of the 27th instant enclosing applications for the admiseion

of Peter and Theresa James to the Kenora Boarding School,

In reply I beg to say that these admissions are

approved. Kindly do not send these application to the

Departuenl In duplicate.

Your obedient servant,

Sawhaa

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

R. S. MoKenzie, Bsd.,

Indian Agent,

Kenora, Ont.

Letterbook,

o0R CoPy
22 July 1912 - 2 August 1912, (R.G. 10, volume 5412)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES l'UBLIQUES

CANADA


